
PLC MEETING 
June 25, 2012 
  
Notes 
  
Attendance low due to Alaska trip.   
  
Attendance reports  
–        deferred until next meeting 
  
Quartermaster review.  
–        We  have four new tents which will be available for check out soon.   
–        We will do inventory on the 30th.   Return any materials you have checked out no later than 
noon on Saturday, June 30.  This does not include action packers.  
 

Troop guides. 
–        We will have Webelos visiting on July 16 so troop guides must be present and ready to greet 
visitors 
  
  
Camperall – September 28-30 
–        We need committee for games – looking for one volunteer per patrol.  We still need one 
from Gladiators and from Nighthawks.  
o   Dalton, Logan, Tim, Sam have volunteered so far.   
–        We need two adults for Camperoll as well 
  
June Meeting Review 
Overall good meetings.  CPR was interesting.  
  
Philmont 
There will be a presentation in July.  Philmont is more than hiking.  This presentation will accent 
the whole Philmont experience. 
  
 
Calendar 
Mill Springs Lock-in 
Brandon is scout in charge.  We will have some Webelos attending from 8-10 during outdoor 
activities.  This means troop guides will need to be there by seven.  Video games begin at 10:00 
PM. 
  
Raccoon Mountain.  
There will be a different schedule. We will depart on Saturday.  Ziplines will be done on 
Saturday then the group will go to Raccoon caverns.  We are doing a different longer cave tour 
and then we will camp at campground nearby. We will return Sunday morning. 
 
Planning campout  



The following must attend:  Scribe, Two troop guides, the ASPL, the SPL, and two from each 
patrol 
 
Water Mania Aquatics Saturday 8/25/12 
While this won't be a troop event, patrols can sign up.  Do so early.  It fills up fast.   
  
US 10k  
This event has been canceled due to lack of follow up by event planners.   
 
Call Items 
We need court of honor emcees for Red Top Mountain Court of Honor. 
 
New business 
The church is asking us go to ruby Tuesday on July 3.  If you do so, a portion of proceeds goes to 
Bethlehem Walk fund. Flyers will be available at next meeting.  
 
The following Patrols are behind on service projects.  
Nighthawks, Thrashers and Glads 

 


